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TOWN OF BOGUE 
Planning Board Meeting 

June 3, 2021 
 
The Town of Bogue Planning Board met June 3, 2021 at the Bogue Town Hall, 121 Chimney Branch Road in Bogue. Chair 
Scott Leahy called the meeting to order at 6:30pm. Roll Call was taken by the Clerk with the following members present 
Scott Leahy , John Goguen and Bobby O’Chat. Michael Panzarella and Shirley Page were absent. A quorum was present. 
Also present were town clerk Shawne Southard and town attorney Donna Boggs. 
 
Agenda 
 John Goguen made a motion to accept the agenda. Bobby O’Chat seconded the motion. Motion passed 
unanimously. 
 
Minutes 
 Bobby O’Chat made a motion to accept the March 4, 2021 minutes as written. John Goguen seconded the 
motion. Motion passed unanimously. 

 
Citizen Comments 
 None 
 
Old Business  
 Clerk Southard stated that the new town sign has been installed on the western end of town after it was 
destroyed by a driver. 
 
New Business   
 Chair Leahy administered the oaths of office to two new alternates; Cecil Hurst and Christopher Griffin.  
 
Planner Report 
 Clerk Southard approved the following permits; 227 Barrington Ridge Rd. (accessory building), 447 Chimney 
Branch Rd. (pool), and 5319 Highway 24 (business sign). 
 
Miscellaneous Reports/Announcements  

 Scott Leahy stated that growth is coming as Peletier will soon have a new RV park and a shopping center area.  

Bobby O’Chat suggested the July meeting be changed to July 8 instead of July 1 because of the holiday weekend.  

 

Adjournment 

 Motion to adjourn was made by Bobby O’Chat. John Goguen seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously. 
Meeting adjourned at 6:45 pm. 

 
 

__________________________________ SCOTT LEAHY, Chairperson 
 
 

_____________________________SHAWNE SOUTHARD, Town Clerk 


